
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Dale, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, March 31 , 2021 9:50 PM 
Dale Eastmond 

Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Melinda Marzicola 
RE: Docket 20210014 Revision to Dkt Title 

Per your request, the docket title has been changed from: 

FILED 3/31/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03153-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS 
Telecom and Onvoy, LLC. 

To: 

Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement between Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a 
TDS Telecom and Teleport Communications America, LLC by Onvoy, LLC. 

Additionally, we have updated the prog mod from A2oa to A2od. 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 20211:44 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan <LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates 
<JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Melinda Marzicola <Mmarzico@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: RE: Docket 20210014 Dckt. title change 

Good afternoon Dorothy, 

Could you amend the docket title to say "Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement 
between Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom and Teleport Communications 
America, LLC by Onvoy, LLC." 

The filing turned out to be an adoption of another ICA back in 2017. I spoke to Jeff already and he'll be making changes 
to the CASR soon. Thanks for your help. 

-Dale 
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